" Riddell

February 14, 2006

Mr. Pat McKenna
Sports-O-Zone USA, LLC
53847 N Park Ave Ste B
Elkhart, IN 46514

Dear Mr. McKenna,

We have completed the testing on Riddell Football helmets in order to determine if your
Sports Ozone application has any undesired effects on the components or protective
characteristics of those helmets. Afier reviewing the data we have concluded that the
application had no deleterious effects on the helmets components. We also saw no
significant change in the protective characteristics of those helmets.

Sincerely,

Nelson Kraemer
Director of Engineering
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